



## St Edmund's and St Joseph's Catholic Primary Schools

Executive Headteacher: Maria Kemble Chair of Governors: Mrs Z Crane

"We learn together in God's love by encouraging and supporting one another."

Beaconsfield Road, Sudbury, Suffolk, CO10 1JP

Tel: 01787 373365

Email: admin@st-josephs.suffolk.sch.uk

Westgate Street, Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk, IP33 1QG

Tel: 01284 755141

Email: office@st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk

10<sup>th</sup> June 2022

Dear Parents,

As the year draws to a close, I would like to take this opportunity to remind everyone about the expectations regarding school P.E. kit / PE.

To ensure safety during PE lessons children need to be able to independently remove earrings; if they are unable to do this please make sure that on P.E. days your child does not come to school with earrings in. If you are planning on getting your child's ears pierced, please can this be done at the start of the school summer break, so they have required the 6-week healing period before the new term.

On their allocated P.E. days children are asked to come to school wearing the correct P.E. Kit:

Plain blue / black shorts [weather dependent] or sweat pants/ leggings (leggings are allowed but need to be a solid colour of either black or navy - a very small logo is acceptable).

Year 5-6 girls have the option of a skort- available from Aubyn Davies Bury St. Edmunds White t-shirt with the school emblem or a plain white t-shirt (no sports branding).

A school blue hoody with the school emblem, or a plain blue hoody with no sports branding or words. White socks

Trainers / plimsoles (no high-top converse / platformed trainers) To order uniform please visit- Or the shop in Bury St. Edmunds

https://www.aubyndavies.co.uk/schoolwear/saint-josephs-school?Page=2

81 St Johns Street, Bury St Edmunds Suffolk, IP33 1SQ

01284 754276

We have tried to make the P.E. kit as cost effective and uncommercialised as possible and ask that children do not come to school in expensive sports branded clothing, so other children do not feel excluded. The branded school uniform we recommend is good quality, long lasting and offers value for money.

Many thanks for your continued support and I look forward to seeing lots of parents at the Sports Days.

Alistair Leighton-Scott KS2 Coordinator PE Subject Leader



